
Hi again everyone  
 
Just a quick update for May ..........  
 
Firstly - The latest edition of the "Biggin Hill Bugle" from John Bryan is now 
available on the Pilots Pals Club website at http://www.pilotspals.co.uk  
Follow the "newsletter" link on the home page.  
 
Finally - the sad passing of another old Biggin Hill'ite.......  
Ray Bates, a former instructor with South London Aero Club, apparently died 
on 25th April at Crawley Hospital. He is thought to have stopped flying after 
suffering a serious crash at Brands Hatch following a forced landing practice 
in around the late 70's.  
  
No arrangements known at the moment but one of our members is in contact 
with his son and will try to pass them on to me when known. If anyone who 
knew Ray would like to be informed, please email me back.  
 
Regards  
John Willis  
Biggin Hill Airport Users Database  
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